
 

 

 

Dear Younger Self: Call for Letter Reviewers 

Please consider answering this call for letter reviewers for a second volume of “Letters To 
My Younger Self: How Systems Engineering Changed My Life”. The publication will contain 
up to 25 letters from around the world representing many different cultures and 
experiences. See the initial volume for reference: https://incose.org/ltmys. These letters 
are written to our younger self to share insights and lessons learned focused on our path to 
becoming a systems thinker / systems engineer and addressing how systems engineering 
has changed our life.  

To volunteer for a reviewer of these letters please: 

1. Be an INCOSE member. 

2. Send statement of interest to ltmys@incose.net with subject line of “LTMYS2 Volunteer 

Reviewer: Your Name” by November 15 (sooner is appreciated). 

3. Please include a summary of your writing/editing experience (all levels welcome!). 

4. Indicate if you were a volume one letter writer. 

Reviewers will be provided: 

1. General guidance for reviewing the letters.   

2. A style guide to help format the letters, as needed. 

3. Guidance on the expected content of the letter. 

4. A rating form to use to evaluate the letter and provide feedback to the author and to rate 

the acceptance level recommended for the letter. 

5. A schedule to complete the reviews. 

Reviewers should expect to review between three and five letters for the publication.  In 
some cases, a follow-up review for a re-submission may be needed. 

Please consider being a part of this effort to reach out to the younger generation about 
systems thinking and systems engineering!   
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